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At the outset, my delegation would like to thank the delegation of Poland for the presentation of their national report and participation in the UPR process. 

The Islamic Republic of Iran encourages Poland to engage further into meaningful dialogue with international human rights mechanisms in order to advance the human rights situation in Poland, and respond to the concerns raised by the international community.

Mr. President,

My delegation would like to express its concern over a number of human rights issues in the country notably, the persistent discrimination and difficulties faced by Roma in different sectors, in particular, in employment and education, hate speech on the Internet against the Muslim community, Racism at sports events and detention of minors in closed facilities in relation to their migration status.
Mr. President,

We would like to make the following recommendations to Poland:

- To strengthen legal and other measures to address bias-motivated crimes and prompt and effective prosecution of racist and xenophobic hate crimes.

-To strengthen the protection of migrant women from gender-based violence.

-To pay attention to the prevention and protection measures addressing the particular vulnerability of children to trafficking.

-To increase attention to the integration process for refugees.
Thank you.
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